
     

              

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PRAIRIE POINT ADMINISTRATION &  
OPERATIONS CENTER  

REDEVELOPMENT COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE 
              
 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2024  
5:30–7:30 PM 

PRAIRIE POINT CENTER, 313 E. WASHINGTON STREET, OSWEGO, IL 60543 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Oswegoland Park District Board of Commissioners will be in 
attendance at the Prairie Point Administration & Operations Center Redevelopment 
Community Open House on February 28, 2024, to answer questions pertaining to the Prairie 
Point Administration & Operations Center Redevelopment Project. The community is invited to 
tour the current building, view future plans, and review the redevelopment timeline.  

    
 
 
 
 
 

       

        Cindy Benson, Board Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADA ACCOMMODATIONS 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need assistance or special 
accommodations in order to participate in these meetings, please contact the ADA 
Coordinator, Colleen McCarty, at (630) 554-4426. 

 

Public Notice posted on February 26, 2024 

Prairie Point Center 

313 E. Washington Street  Oswego, IL 60543 

(630) 554-1010  Fax:  (630) 554-1577 
www.oswegolandparkdistrict.org 

 

 

http://www.oswegolandparkdistrict.org/

